
Notes From Mr. Bennett 

 

Music Newsletter #1 

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO PRACTICE!!! 
I have been asking the students to practice their 2 holiday songs at home.  They are available with lyrics 
on Google Classroom or my YouTube channel.  You can search for “Mr. Bennett’s Song For Practice” on 

YouTube, or type in the link directly at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCbM2MCYJCevYHAKsg_wLRgg 

I can’t memorize the songs for them.  Therefore, please encourage them to practice.  Thank you for your 
help! 

HOLIDAY CONCERT  
Our first holiday concert since Covid-19 has 
been scheduled!  This performance involves 

all K-6 grade students and chorus. 
Refreshments will be served after the 

concert. Please see the information below. I 
hope to see you all at the show. 

 
Location: Mahar Main Auditorium 

 
Date: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 

 
Curtain Time: 7:00 PM 

 
Student Reporting Time: 6:00 PM 

 
Student Dress:  

Boys-Black (or dark) pants, white shirt. 
 

Girls-Black (or dark) pants, dress, skirt, or 
white shirt. 

  
NO JEANS, TEE SHIRTS OR SNEAKERS  

CHORUS HAS BEGUN!! 
Our chorus rehearsals are every Thursday from 
3:30-4:30 in the cafeteria.  Currently, we are 45 

members strong.  Please encourage your child to 
practice their songs via Google Classroom.  Lots of 

performances planned, and practice makes perfect.  
This is a really great group, and I have been enjoying 

working with these fine singers. 

 

UPCOMING PERFORMANCES 
While these performances are still in the planning  

stages, here’s what I am hoping to do this year: 
 

Six Flags New England Music Festival (Chorus Only) 
Veteran’s Day Performance 
2-3 Grade Musical Review 

 
Perhaps more to come! 
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